
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT the 2016 annual Integrated Pest Management Program status report. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
The County Board of Supervisors adopted an Integrated Pest Management (IPM) policy in
November 2002. In January of 2009, the County hired an IPM Coordinator, and in
November 2009, the IPM Advisory Committee was established. The IPM Coordinator is
tasked with writing an annual report on the County’s IPM program, and the IPM Committee
reviews the draft.

On December 8, 2016, the IPM Coordinator presented her report to the Transportation,
Water and Infrastructure Committee. At the Committee’s direction this report is being
forwarded to the Board. Included with the report is a record of the County's responses to
concerns from the public regarding the IPM Program. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/17/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V Supervisor

Contact:  Tanya Drlik, IPM
Coordinator (925)335-3214

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the
minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  17, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie Mello, Deputy

cc:

C. 56

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: TRANSPORTATION, WATER & INFRASTRUCTURE COMMITTEE

Date: January  17, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Annual Report on the County’s Integrated Pest Management Program



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
None. 



ATTACHMENTS
A. 11-22-16 IPM Annual Report 
B. 11-22-16 2000-2016 CCCPesticide Use Chart 
C. 11-22-16 County Staff Responses to PfSE
Concerns 


